
 
From the desk of: 

Mrs. Dobrev 

 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,       
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you, and your child back to St. Francis of 
Assisi for another school year. For those who are new to our school community I would like 
to extend a special welcome. I hope you have had an enjoyable and relaxing summer. The 
year ahead will be filled with many new and exciting things, and I hope that together - you, 
your child, and I - can make this school year rewarding and fulfilling. 
  

Unity 
I dreamed I stood in a studio 

And watched two sculptors there,  
The clay they used was a young child’s mind 

And they fashioned it with care.  

One was a teacher: 
the tools she used were books and music and art; 

One was a parent 
With a guiding hand and gentle loving heart. 

And when at last their work was done, 
They were proud of what they had wrought. 
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For the things they had worked into the child 
Could never be sold or bought! 

And each agreed she would have failed 
if she had worked alone. 

For behind the parent stood the school,  
and behind the teacher stood the home! 

 Ray A. Lingenfelter 

Reminders:  
 

1. Summer reading - 4 age appropriate books (student choice) and required questions 
for each book 

 
2. All books should be covered; please use book sox or brown paper bags, no contact 

paper 
 
Thank you for your anticipated co-operation, 
 
Mrs. Dobrev 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


